
 

 

I hope you enjoyed the summer??  
 

Happy Week of the 4th! Summer is upon us us and we are blessed 
with a technicolor display of 
God’s creations. 

While at church on Tuesday I 
was inspired but the light and 
the scene to take photos of our 
sanctuary. I carefully use that 

word because it isn’t just indoors, we find peace and love, it is wherever we 
are cradled by the love of Mother Nature, especially our church building and 
its greeting signs!   

We had a wonderful meeting during church last week, followed by an 
“ecumenical” picnic in Trenton Park attended by 17 from our church plus 
many from the Unitarian Church and St. David’s Episcopal Church. New 
friends were made, and the food was delicious and plentiful. A gathering to 
be repeated. 

Our church meeting garnered support for an ecumenical effort to share 
services with a 1-year trial. Session will meet the week of July 14th and we will keep you posted as we fine tune 
the process. Thank you so much for your time and input. 

Please note the date and time in the notice below for our next Faithful Conversation and join us! 

We are creating community and love with our conversations by sharing our thoughts and ideas. Come on the 
10th with a treasured photo or object and let us learn something new about you!! 

I have a favor to ask - call someone you haven’t spoken to in… let’s say a month! Just for fun and love! 

Have a great week! 

Steve 
“No one has ever seen God; but if we love each other, God lives in us!" 1 John 4:12 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Twins Talk 
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Worship - Sunday 10 AM 
Sunday School - during worship              

(Sep-Jun) 
 

PO Box 303 
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315-865-5754 
Email: fpreshp@gmail.com 
Website: twinchurches.org 

Pastor Steve Vance, Clerk of Session 

Janet Lanning, and the entire 

congregation were very proud and 

happy to receive six new members to 

our family on June 23.   

From left to right:  Sue Mazur, Bonnie 

Tryon, Jerry Litz, Dorothy Buley, 

Sonnel Suba, and Debbie Bliss. 

mailto:fpreshp@gmail.com


Children's Day 2024 

Adventures on Route 66 

 
The children led an energetic and memorable service on Children's Day, June 9, sharing with the whole 

congregation the journey they took during the year through all 66 books of the Bible.  

After an action-filled, warmup rendition of "Father Abraham" (led by Jalayna and Trent Fox pictured 

above), the Children's Message took us all through "The Bible in 50 Words"  (click the link to see the 

list of words).  Children and others were assigned parts and away we went from Genesis all the way to 

Revelation!  Above are pictures of "Noah Arked", "Jesus Born" and "Spirit Flamed".  

The children were all recognized by teachers Carol Heburn, Carol Beasley, and Kym Johnson-Fox 

(pictured above).  The students in order from left to right are Mallory Fitzgerald, Nola DePalma, Sam 

Fitzgerald, Liam Fitzgerald, Jalayna Fox, and Trent Fox. 

The service ended with the singing of "Day by Day", accompanied on saxophone by Liam 

Fitzgerald.  The celebration was topped off with our ever popular annual "Make your own Sundaes" at 

coffee hour.  

   

 

 

 

https://gmail.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=26e39df47c9932e65d8f5a8a5&id=7128158b87&e=b0d572b735


                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Worship Schedule        

Jul   7  Ed Townsend - Communion 

Jul 14  Steve Vance 

Jul 21  Bonnie Tryon 

Jul 28  Steve Vance - Senior Recognition 

 

Events 

Jul   3  Concert in the Park - 6-8 PM - ZZ & Matt Beadle 

Jul 10  Conversation with Steve - 1:30 pm in the Meeting Room 
Jul 10  Concert in the Park - 6-8 PM - Dust Devil Band 

Jul 14  Session meeting - following worship 

Jul 31  Concert in the Park - 6-8 PM - Above the Dam 

       

Check our website at "twinchurches.org" for a complete calendar of 

events 

Check our website at "twinchurches.org" 
for a complete calendar of events 
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